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REGION OF OTTAWA-CARLETON REPORT
REGION D'OTTAWA-CARLETON RAPPORT

Our File/N/R€E. 03 02-00-0009

Your File/VIRE.

DATE 24 May 2000

TO/DEST. 9-1-1 Management Board

FROM/EXP. Co-ordinator, 9-1-1 Management Board

SUBJECT/OBJET CIVIC ADDRESSING - UPDATE

REPORT RECOMMENDATION

That the 9-1-1 Management Board receive thisreport for information.

BACKGROUND

On 23 February 2000, Regional Council approved the following recommendations of the Corporate
Services and Economic Devel opment Committee with respect to the issue of civic addressing:

1.

That Council receive the draft report of the Sub-committee on Civic Addressing and that a
public consultation program be undertaken by the Planning Department on civic addressing,
including the issues identified by the Sub-committee.

That Council convey a strong message to the Transtion Board of the importance and urgency of
resolving the issue of civic addressing, particularly in view of the municipa restructuring effective
1 January 2001 and that the Trangtion Board order the various planning departments to begin
the process of resolving the identified problems; including the duplication of street names.

The Regional Clerk sent a letter to the Chair of the Ottawa Transition Board dated 8
March 2000, conveying the above message from the 9-1-1 Management Board. As a
result, the Transition Board sent letters to those municipalities whose street names are
duplicated within their own municipality. The Board Chair also sent letters to the Clerks
of those municipalities conveying the importance and urgency of addressing this issue.
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3. Approve that this report be circulated to loca areamunicipdities for information.

4, Approve that a comprehensive by-law be drafted and enacted to ded with the issue d dvic
addressing, including street names, street numbering and discontinuous street names.

To this end, Don Brousseau, Project Leader, Naming and Numbering Charter with the Ottawa
Trangtion Board, will be available to answer questions.

Approved by
Rosemary Nelson



